
 

June 28, 2019 

Web Announcement 1919 

 
Medicaid Management Information System Updated with NCCI 
Quarter 3 2019 Files  
The Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will be updated on July 1, 2019, with the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Quarter 3 2019 files, which are 
effective on July 1, 2019. 


